
 

 

Koseki Junko-san, a secretary joined our laboratory 

 

Koseki Junko-san joined our laboratory on May 18, 2015.  Since she has 

an experience of secretary in our university before, we believe she gets 

used to working at our laboratory soon.  She is basically supposed to be in 

our secretary room on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday at this moment and 

to help our research and administrative works. 


